
	

thursday, october 25, 5-7 pm 
 
 
Garden Place Academy will be hosting a 
frightfully fun Math Night night that will help 
parents gain the support needed to help their 
children succeed in Math. Parents and 
students will learn different Math games and 
strategies to use at home. The Haunted The 
night will include food, art, music, and 
exciting Halloween and Día de los Muertos 
math strategies fun to use at home with the 
whole family. 
 
So join us if you dare for a Boo-tiful night 
full of Gh'oul times!  
  

 

Join us for a 
spooktacular  

haunted math n ight 	


